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22 February 2018 
 
National Concert Band Festival 
 
Both Symphonic Winds and Big Band III will be performing on Saturday 7 April at the National 
Concert Band Festival at the Royal Northern College in Manchester. We will be meeting at school at 
9 a.m. travelling by coach and arriving back at NSB by 8 p.m. approximately. 
 

Big Band III will be performing in the Theatre at 2:05 p.m. with the adjudication and awards 
presentation at 4:15 p.m. Dress Code for the event will be black, long-sleeved shirt, black trousers, 
black socks, polished black shoes and a ‘funky’ tie. 
 

Symphonic Winds will be performing in the Concert Hall at 3:20 p.m. with the adjudication and 
awards presentation at 3:55 p.m. Dress Code for the event will be all black. 
 

All students should bring a packed lunch and plenty of water/soft drinks. They are welcome to travel 
in casual clothes and bring their concert dress with them. Please complete and return the form below 
to the Music Office no later than Friday 16 March. Medical forms from the NCBF Regional / Florida 
will be reused – please advise us of any changes. 
 

Audience tickets for this event can be purchased from www.rncm.ac.uk or on the day of the event. 
Tickets cost £6 (£4 concessions), with £1 online booking fee. 
 

Please let the Music Office know as soon as possible if there are any problems. Rehearsals are not 
currently planned for Friday 6 April; we will advise you if this changes. 
 

 
O Druker 
Director of Music 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

To: Miss Hutchings, Music Office 
 

Student: __________________________________________________ Form: ________________ 
 

I understand the requirements for the performance on Saturday 7 April and confirm that the medical 
details are still correct 
 

I will be returning with NSB / I will be returning with _________________________ (please specify)  
 

Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent/carer)  Date: ________________ 
 


